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Sports News - 4 September 2024

Netball 
Netball has finished for the season. Congratulations to our year 6, 
Division 1 runners up ‘ Merivale Magic’! 

Basketball.
Basketball has finished for the season.  
Congratulations to our bronze medal winners ‘Merivale Carvers’! 

All the players from all our teams would like to thank their coaches, 
managers, whānau and all their supporters for their great support and 
encouragement throughout the season.

Netball & Basketball Season 2024 - FEES 
REMINDER - these fees need to be paid ASAP please.
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Room 4 had their first buddy 
reading session with Room 5.

It was awesome to see the tuakana 
helping the teina. 

We are looking forward to doing 
more learning with our buddy class.

Congratulations to our year 6, Division 1 runners up ‘ Merivale Magic’!



Term 3: Week 7                  4 September 2024            

REMINDER to take care on Kesteven Avenue 
while the contractors are working on the  
new footpath.  
Please keep your speed down and watch out 
for students.

HE KURA KUA NGARO KI TUA O RANGI-WHAKAMOE-ARIKI. MOE MAI RAA -  
A CHIEF WHO HAS PASSED TO THE GREAT BEYOND. REST IN LOVE.  
(KIINGI TUHEITIA 21.4.1955 - 30.08.2024) 

Kia ora parents, caregivers and whanau,


Week 7 is a special week for our kura with the passing of Kiingi Tuheitia.  Some 
students and staff have attended the tangihanga being held in Ngāruawāhia to pay 
their respects.  We send our condolences to the immediate whanau, the Kingitanga, 
and to the nation.


There are a few notices to be aware of this week.


Te Mana o Tūtarawānanga.  We continue to develop Te Mana o Tūtarawānanga 

and Ngā Uara Whā (our Four Values).  This term we have been working on one of 
those uara, Matatoa.  There will be a Learning Day held on Friday 27 September 

that will showcase our Matatoa work.  In Term 4, we will be working on the other 
three uara - Tuakiri, Manaaki and Hono.


Kapahaka Extension.  Whaea Josie is preparing an extension group 

for Ra Whakangahau being held at Taumata School in Term 4.  

She will choose 40 students to perform on the day.  This group will 

have an extension lesson on Friday afternoons beginning this Friday.


ERO Trial Visit.  Due to the passing of Kiingi Tuheitia, the trial scheduled for 
tomorrow has been cancelled.  ERO may look at a possible later date to visit.


Swimming.  Yesterday was the last of our swimming lessons in 2024.  Please 
ensure your child brings home togs and towels they may have kept at school over 
the term.  Thank you to all staff and whanau who supported tamariki throughout 
these sessions.


Mauriora,

Matua Tom



